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Application for membership of the Committee on the

Peaceful Uses of Outer Space: Singapore

Note by the Secretariat

The present document contains a copy of the application of Singapore for
membership with the United Nations Committee on the Peaceful Uses of Outer
Space. The Note Verbale of the Permanent Mission of Singapore to the United
Nations (Vienna) containing the application of Singapore, was received by the
Secretariat on 17 May 2019 and was circulated to States members of the
Committee in a note verbale OOSA/2019/7 CU 2019/218/O0SA/CPLA of 22
May 2019.
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Note No.: VO027/2019

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Singapore to the United Nations
Office and other International Organisations in Vienna presents its compliments to the
Secretariat of the United Nations Office for Outer Space Affairs (UNOOSA) and has the
honour to inform the Secretariat that the Government of the Republic of Singapore has
decided to apply for membership of the Committee on the Peaceful Uses of Outer Space
(COPUOS).

The Republic of Singapore looks forward to supporting the work of the
COPUOS and the Sub-Committees in contributing to international cooperation in the

peaceful exploration and use of outer space, should its application be approved.

The Permanent Mission would be grateful to the Secretariat of the UNOOSA
if the latter could circulate this Note Verbale to the Member States of COPUOS to inform
them of Singapore’s application.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Singapore to the United Nations

Office and Other International Organisations in Vienna avails itself of this opportunity to

renew to the Secretariat of the UNOOSA the assurances of its highest consideration.

VIENNA

17 May 2019

Secretariat of the United Nations Office for Outer Space Affairs
Vienna



